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Are you curious about the realities faced by communities in the West Bank, Palestine? Do you want to 

understand the complexities of peace efforts in one of the most historically and politically charged regions 

of the world? Then we invite you to an inspiring event that promises to deepen your understanding and 

inspire hope. 

 

Event Details: 

 

The Work of an Ecumenical Accompanier on the West Bank, Palestine 

Presented by Jean Byrne 

Date: Saturday, 12th July 

Time: Starts at 1:00 pm 

Location: Peace Embassy, 82 Mitchell St., Glasgow G1 3NA 

 

Jean Byrne, who has worked extensively with the Ecumenical Accompaniment Programme in Palestine 

and Israel (EAPPI), will share her personal experiences and insights from her time on the ground in the 

West Bank. Her stories shed light on the daily realities faced by Palestinians and Israelis alike, revealing a 

tapestry of hope, resilience, and ongoing struggle. 

 

This is a unique opportunity to hear firsthand accounts from someone who has been actively involved in 

peacebuilding efforts in a region often misunderstood. Jean's narrative will help us better understand the 

complexities on the ground and explore potential pathways towards peace. 

 

Why Should You Attend? 

 

Gain a deeper understanding of the geopolitical and human issues in Palestine. 

Hear inspiring stories of resilience and hope from someone working directly in the region. 

Engage in meaningful conversations about peace, justice, and reconciliation. 

Connect with others who are passionate about promoting peace and understanding worldwide. 

 

This event is organized by the Women's Federation for World Peace Scotland (SC041748), committed to 

fostering peace and harmony across communities. 

 

For More Information: Email us at hello@ wfwpscotland,org 

 

Don't miss this chance to broaden your perspective and contribute to the dialogue for peace. We look 

forward to welcoming you and sharing this powerful experience together. 

 

Join us and be part of the conversation for a more peaceful world! 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 


